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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



OF'F'ICE OF' THE PRESIDENT 

• August 23, 1974. 

Dear Mr. President and Mrs. Ford: 

It is my honour to advise you that the By-Laws of 
the City Tavern C'lub provide Honorary Membership for 
the President of the United States and his family. 

While we realize that the handsome facilities of 
the White House suggest little need on your part for 
Club usage; nevertheless we have found that younger 
members of the family have found the Club most useful 
in the case of your predecessors. 

Please accept this brief letter as our most cordial 
invitation to all members of your family to enjoy full 
privileges of our Club at any time. 

With all best wishes, I remain 

J.
. s)r,spectful~y ,/ / .. ~ 
~ ~r~~c-'Y\ 

{/ enry Ho~kinson 
President. 

The President and Mrs. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 
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